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April 21th, 2017 

To: Valued Customer 

From: Littelfuse Product Management  

Subject: LFPCN41263.-830 tooling update 

 

Littelfuse Product Management would like to inform you due the tooling is coming to its end, we are taking 

the advantage and doing the upgrade on the new one.   

 

There is no change in form, fit or function. We are consolidating IEC certifications with VDE. 

 

The changes are: 

 Current New 

Cavity number format 5/2 a1 

Demoulding marks on the body.  (bottom view) 4 Eliminated 

Injection point (top view) Square Round 

Body Marks 

  

 
Bottom view                   Top view 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

http://www.littelfuse.com/


  

 

The Affected part numbers are:  

83000000005 83000008155 

Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales Office should you need further assistance.  

Best regards, 

Ben Zheng 

Global Product Manager 
Suzhou Littelfuse OVS Ltd. 


